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Chair Amy Faivre attended the BSA Council Meeting in Boise, ID on July 23, 2023. Both Vice Chair Bonnie 

Isaac and Amy attended the BSA conference in Boise. 

In December 2023 Amy and Bonnie Isaac ranked the 2024 BSA Meeting symposia, though none were 

supported or funded specifically, as they did not connect to our region in an obvious way. 

The 2024 Joint Field Meeting will be held June 3-7, 2024 at Evergreen Resort on the Bruce Peninsula in 
Ontario, Canada. Currently there are 35 people registered to attend. The 2025 Joint Field Meeting is 
being planned for northern Indiana. 
 
Amy and Bonnie will attend the BSA meeting in Grand Rapids, MI June 15-19. Amy will attend the BSA 
Council Meeting there on June 16. 
 

 


